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“Thank you for all the faculties because our march against terrorism has been succeeded “says the university president 
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 In the beginning of the meeting of the university council, prof.Dr. EL-Sayed el-kady, the university president thanks all the deans, faculty’s members and the students as our march against terrorism has been succeeded.   
[bookmark: _GoBack]


  
    

 






 
 













      

 

 


image1.jpg




image2.png
&
S
N
'HA UN
weﬂa‘d




image3.jpg
P&‘ RTAL

My\é}}ﬂ !9.«."

www.bu.edu




